
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with the US Secretary of State the
Developments of the Security and Political Situation in Iraq

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, met in his office in

Baghdad on Monday, June 23, 2014, with the US Secretary of State, Mr. John Kerry.

Both sides discussed the developments of the security and political situation in Iraq  as well

as the bilateral relations between Iraq and the United States.  


